
Memo 
To:  City Council 
From: John Haggard, Finance Director / Treasurer 
Re: Supplement No. 2 – Hwy 119 Engineering 
Date: July 18, 2024 

The City Council is reviewing a proposal for supplement number 2 with GMC for engineering related to 
phase 2 of the Highway 119 widening. The contract amount is $173,776.  

This is a professional services contract and is not subject to bid law.  

This is not currently budgeted.  This amount will be added to the FY 2025 budget for the capital projects 
fund.  

Thanks, 

John Haggard, CPA, CGFM 


